Membership Minutes
3-5-22


Kim read the February minutes. Jim D. motioned to approve and Cindy P 2nd. Motion carried
Deanna read the treasurer report. Jim motioned to approve and Kim 2nd. Motion carried
Jim George went over the financials. Everything looks good and we are on target. We are currently working on the budget for approval.
Pool: Mark and Lisa have been in contact with Roglins hoping they can help us out with the pool. The pool is so old that we cannot find anyone who is willing to take on the project. 
Jaunita G.  spoke about the pool and she felt she was treated unfairly. Mark responded that he did not talk or treat her disrespectfully. Juanita said she felt like she was made to look like she knew nothing about the pool. 
Pam King asked that when wanting to talk that we raise our hands to be called on so that we are not interrupting the current speaker.
Elections: current nominations are President: Brian Kastner, Vice President: Jim Docsanes, Secretary: Kim Adams, Position 6: Bev Miller, and Position 8: Mindi Madrid. 
Jim asked for anymore nominations. No one stepped forward so he declared nominations closed. Kim read a bio from Brian Kastner to the membership. Mindi introduced herself. The board stands as above stated. 
Propane prices will be increasing. We should know price within next couple weeks.
Kim talked about the vandalism in the park. Right now it is under investigation and the park has filed for restitution. Kim has been working with the sheriff office getting the needed information. The damage is upward of $4000. When we get more information we will share at the membership meetings.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Easter potluck will be April 16 at 1:00. Lisa is chair of the recreation committee.  Tracy Dawson will help along with Juanita G. 
Our hopes are for March 31 to turn water on as long as the weather improves. 

Meeting adjourned.
Respectfully,
Kim Adams, WWP secretary


